
 

Lord Tweedsmuir Parent Community 
Newsletter September 2023 

Homeroom Times for Tuesday, September 5 

Grade 8   9:00am-10:15am 

Grade 9   10:00am-11:15am 

Grade 10  11:00am-12:15pm 

Grade 11   12:00pm-1:15pm 

Grade 12    1:00pm-2:15pm 

All students must report to their homerooms at these times.  School photos will be taken after 

homeroom. Homerooms will be on the student schedules once they are posted by the end of August.   



Important Dates 

 

August 31          Grade 8 Orientation 

September 4     Labour Day School Closed 

September 5     First Day of School (Homeroom meeting times listed below in newsletter) 

September 5     School Photo Day 

September 12   Grade 9 Assembly Block D 

September 12   Grade 10 Assembly Block C 

September 13   Grade 11 Assembly Block A 

September 13   Grade 12 Assembly Block B 

September 19   PAC Meeting 7:00pm, Library 

September 21   Karnival Kick Off Awards Night  

September 25   Non Instructional Day 

September 26   Grade 11 & 12 Parent Scholarship Meeting, 7:00pm 

September 28   Photo Retake Day 

September 29   Orange Shirt Day 

October 2          Truth & Reconciliation Day (School Closed) 

October 4          Grade 8 Retreat 

October 5          Grade 8 Retreat 

October 6          October Newsletter  



Rosh Hashanah & Yom Kippur 

 

Principal's Message 

August 2023   

“Back to School” at Lord Tweedsmuir Secondary 

The 2023/2024 school year is almost here! I am honoured to introduce myself as the new principal of 

Lord Tweedsmuir Secondary school.  Lord Tweedsmuir Secondary has such a rich and successful history 

and positive culture within our community and school district; it is a privilege to be able to join the LTSS 

team and help support the students, parents/guardians and staff.  I began my career as Vice Principal at 

Lord Tweedsmuir in 1996, and after spending many years at several Surrey Secondary schools, I am 

delighted to return to the Panther family!  I look forward to meeting you and learning how I can support 

excellence in all forms of learning.  On behalf of the entire staff, I am happy to welcome everyone back 

to school. We are looking forward to another year of excellence in learning and caring support of our 

students. 

We are planning for all of our regular school structures for the Fall.  Please see the bell schedule / 

calendar for September included in this newsletter.  



This newsletter also contains much information regarding opening day routines, optional fees, the school 

calendar, medical information, Extracurricular opportunities, school photographs and more.  Please 

review carefully in order to make your return to school as smooth as possible. You may also contact the 

school between now and September 5th  for additional information. 

At Lord Tweedsmuir Secondary we will continue to build upon our rich traditions of excellence and 

student support.  The upcoming school year will provide all of us many learning opportunities and will 

produce incredible stories of success.  We know that our students will make us very proud. To ensure a 

successful start to the new school year, there are a number of important things students should do. 

·  Read this newsletter and accompanying information carefully, 

·  Pay attention to the orientation information provided in homeroom and in your classes during the first 

week, 

·  Use our “Panther Time” App, or other electronic methods to keep yourself organized, 

·  Check our school website regularly for school updates, 

·  Be on time and ready to learn in all classes, 

·  Become involved and connected to a club, team, and/or extra-curricular activity, 

·  Ask questions! 

All students are encouraged to become involved in school life and become part of the Panther traditions 

that have made Lord Tweedsmuir Secondary such a wonderful place to work and learn. There are many 

ways to enrich your life within our community through academics, electives, extra-curricular clubs and 

athletics.  

I would like to send a special welcome to our new Grade 8 students, the class of 2028. Our school has 

much to offer and we are excited to have you join our family. We know that you will add to our rich 

traditions of excellence and become proud members of Lord Tweedsmuir Secondary. 

I would also like to recognize this year’s incoming Grade 12 students, our graduating class of 2024. This 

will be a very special and important year for our senior students. As the graduating class, you will provide 

leadership and purpose in all aspects of student life. Your role as leaders within our community is a 

significant responsibility and directly contributes to Lord Tweedsmuir ’s outstanding levels of excellence. 

We are confident you will meet our expectations as student leaders, and we know that with hard work 

and dedication you will enjoy a year of success and reward and build many life-long memories. 2023-

2024 will be a year of service and leadership and role modeling. Our Graduating class will be required to 

lead with care and positivity. 

Parents, we invite you to become involved as partners in all aspects of the school. The first Parent 

Advisory Committee meeting is scheduled for 7:00 pm September 19. This is an excellent opportunity for 

parents to become involved in the school and all parents/ guardians are highly encouraged to join us. We 

look forward to parent involvement and partnership within this important committee.  

Our Counsellors and Administration have worked very hard to create a timetable based upon the course 

requests that were submitted in the Spring.  The creation of courses, and our corresponding staffing, are 



structured to meet these requests.  With this, course change requests will be extremely limited and may 

not be possible in most circumstances. Students will be provided clear guidelines on how to achieve 

success and be a responsible citizen within the school community.  

We are hopeful that parents and students will utilize all our communication tools to stay informed about 

news at Lord Tweedsmuir and the School District. The school and district will provide updates through 

the following platforms: 

· www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds1  Lord Tweedsmuir Secondary website 

· Panther Time free Lord Tweedsmuir app  

·  @LordTweedsmuir school Twitter account 

·  @Surrey_Schools District Twitter account 

Principal's Blog: Lord Tweedsmuir News 2   www.LordTweedsmuirNews.com3 

Our school calendar is located on the school website (under Calendar) and lists many important dates. 

This calendar is also accessible through the Panther Time app.  

I strongly encourage all students to take advantage of the wonderful curricular and extracurricular 

opportunities that are available at Lord Tweedsmuir.  Get involved in all aspects of school life and enjoy 

your time as a Panther.  With this, all students are encouraged to be in class every day, on time and with 

all necessary learning materials.  Thank you to all parents/guardians for your help in reinforcing this 

important expectation.  Please reach out to us whenever you have questions.   

Enjoy the last days of summer! We hope it has been a season of relaxation and time spent with family 

and friends. 

See you on September 5th. 

Mr. K. Hignell 

Principal 

 
1http://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds 
2http://www.lordtweedsmuirnews.com/index2.html 
3http://www.lordtweedsmuirnews.com/index2.html 

http://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds
http://www.lordtweedsmuirnews.com/index2.html
http://www.lordtweedsmuirnews.com/index2.html


 

Healthy Back to School Start in Fraser Health 

 



 

 



Online Locker Management System 2023/2024 

 

 



 

Grade 8 Orientation 

Grade 8 students will receive schedules and instructions on logging into MYED at the orientation. 

 

Student Schedules 

Student schedules are available for viewing on the MYED portal.  For instructions on how to access the 

schedules please see below.  



 

 



 

 



 

 



Family Portal Instructions 

 

 



 

 



 

 



LTSS Counselling Department 

The Counselling Department at LTSS assists students in their developmental journey through their 

academic, career, personal and social challenges. The LTSS Counselling Team works closely with students, 

staff, parents and the community with the goal of helping students develop the qualities they need to 

become self-reliant, responsible individuals. 

There are five Counsellors willing to assist you. Students are assigned their counsellor by last name: 

Kurt Thornton (A-C) 

Kate Harris (D-I) 

Jordy Cameron (J-Mo) 

Marylene Allard (Mu-Sc) 

Hollie Overgaard (Se-Z) 

Counsellors also provide assistance with program planning, timetable concerns, post-secondary 

information as well as information about summer school and online learning. We have access to a wide 

range of community services, and we can assist in suggesting resources for families, parents and 

students who need on-going counselling or therapy. 

Students can and are encouraged to make appointments with their counsellor through the online 

booking system beginning Monday, September 11: https://ltss.counsellorappointments.com4 

More information and resources are available on the LTSS Counselling website: 

https://lordtweedsmuircounselling.weebly.com5 

Course change information and department contacts can be found here:  

https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/9044/counselling 

 
4https://ltss.counsellorappointments.com/ 
5https://lordtweedsmuircounselling.weebly.com/ 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/9044/counselling
https://ltss.counsellorappointments.com/
https://lordtweedsmuircounselling.weebly.com/


School Photos 

 

 

Photo Day:               Tuesday, September 5 

Photo Retake Day:  Thursday, September 28 

Grad Photos:            October 10 - October 19 

2023/2024 Bell Schedule 

 



Early Dismissal Bell Schedule 2023/2024 

 

LTSS School Fees 2023/2024 

 



Student Reporting 

 

 



 

 

Sample of the new report card format 



 

1 - Sample of the new report card format 



 



 



 



 

 



Opportunities to learn more and ask questions about these changes to student reporting will be 

provided to families throughout the school year. Stay up-to-date by checking your email regularly, 

visiting the school website6, and downloading the PantherTime app.   

In the meantime, you can visit  https://curriculum.gov.bc.ca/reporting/resources-for-parents-and-

caregivers for more information and resources.   

Coaching Opportunities 

We are looking for coaches for the upcoming season.  Sports include Volleyball, Basketball, Field Hockey, 

Boys Soccer, Track & Field, Cross Country.  Please contact Mike Mitro at mitro_m@surreyschools.ca or 

Brien Gemmell at gemmell_b@surreyschools.ca. 

PSST (Protecting Surrey Schools Together) 

 

PSST is a unique, innovative website designed by Surrey Schools in partnership with the Surrey RCMP. 

The website is geared towards ensuring the safety and security of Surrey students and their schools. 

Features include an on-line "REPORT IT" tip box which allows students to anonymously report dangerous 

or illegal activity such as bullying, vandalism, drugs, or other issues happening at their schools or in their 

community.  

In addition to safety related issues, the site provides resources and links to community websites on 

topics such as bullying, drugs, self-harm, online safety, discrimination, and gangs.   

The PSST site has been continuously updated with input directly from students in Surrey through school-

based groups. All topics, design and stories shared on the site were developed in coordination with 

secondary school students. 

https://www.psst-bc.ca/ 

 
6https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds 

https://curriculum.gov.bc.ca/reporting/resources-for-parents-and-caregivers
https://curriculum.gov.bc.ca/reporting/resources-for-parents-and-caregivers
https://www.psst-bc.ca/
https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds


Medical Alert 

 

 



If your child has a life threatening medical condition please ensure you obtain and complete a medical 

alert form from the office. 

Media Consent Forms 

Parents please note, if you provided signed consent forms in a previous year for your child(ren) to 

appear in the news media, on school or district websites & publications, to use  online tools or digital 

portfolios, or other annually collected consent forms, your consent  status remains in effect and on file at 

our school. You no longer need to resubmit consent  forms every year. However, you can review or 

change any consent form at any time by contacting the school. 

 



 



Student Accident Insurance 

 



Weather Related Closures 

 

Back to School Shopping 

 



 

Dress Code 

 

A respectful and safe atmosphere is important to citizenship at Lord Tweedsmuir. Clothing is expected to 

be appropriate to a working and learning environment and respectful to colleagues and students.   

The school’s dress code is not intended to stifle freedom of expression; however, attire should not be 

distracting or offensive. It should attempt to balance individual liberty, social convention, functionality, 

community standards and school community values.  

Inappropriate attire includes:  

• Obscene clothing  

• Attire that promotes alcohol or drugs  

• Anything that displays offensive language or images  

• Encourages racism or bigotry  

• Clothing presents a health or safety problem  

• Student’s attire causes a disruption to the educational process  

• Clothing displays threatening language or reference to violence  

• Derogatory and discriminating language displayed anywhere on student’s clothing  



School Calendar 

A 2023/2024 school calendar is located  on the LTSS school website. A copy will  also be emailed to all 

parents prior to the  beginning of school. We ask that you  refer to this calendar, as it includes  report 

card issue dates, dates of Parent/Teacher  Interviews, Parent Advisory Committee meetings, and  dates 

the school newsletter is posted to the school web  site. Due to the high cost of postage, we depend on 

our  students to get information to you throughout the year.  The purpose of the calendar is to ensure 

that you know  what to expect and when.  Updates to each month’s calendar are contained on the  

website calendar and in the newsletter.   Lord Tweedsmuir Calendar Link7 

Scholarship & Bursary Recipients 2023 

 

 
7https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/9019/school-calendar 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/9019/school-calendar


Year End Honour Roll 2023 

 



 

 



 



Super G Awards June 2023 

 



School Cash Online 

 

Communication 

1. Visit Our Website -  www.surreyschools.ca/schools/tweeds    - up-to-date announcements   - calendar 

information   - school publications and documents   - newsletter subscription   - quick links to Ministry, 

Depts., etc.     

2. School Newsletter   - subscribe on-line through the new Surrey School District App to receive our 

monthly   newsletter by email.     

3. PantherTime App    - calendar information and course schedules that can be customized for   each 

student.   - announcements     

4. School Messenger    - receive important announcements by email or phone   - ensure the school has 

current contact information (including parent email address)  

In the event of school closure due to power outage,  failure of heating equipment, inclement weather, or  

other emergency situations, please listen to: CKNW (980 AM or www.cknw.com) News 1130 (1130 AM 

or www.news1130.com)  CBC Radio (690 AM or www.vancouver.cbc.ca) for information.  

Subscribers will need to download the new Surrey Schools Mobile App to receive push notifications from 

their selected schools and/or district.  

Surrey Schools Mobile Application: 



Download the app: 

Android: https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=ca.schoolbundle.surrey 

iOS: https://apps.apple.com/ca/app/surrey-schools/id1611336585 

Panther Time App 

 

LTSS Careers Centre 

LTSS Careers Newsletter September 20238 

https://kermodea.wixsite.com/ltcareereducation 

 
8https://kermodea.wixsite.com/ltscholarships/career-newsletter 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=ca.schoolbundle.surrey
https://apps.apple.com/ca/app/surrey-schools/id1611336585
https://kermodea.wixsite.com/ltcareereducation
https://kermodea.wixsite.com/ltscholarships/career-newsletter


 

Instagram: @LT _Career_News 9 

Twitter: @CareersLT10 

TIK TOK: @LTCareers11 

Facebook Page: Career News12  

Lord Tweedsmuir PAC 

 

Welcome to the new school year at LTSS!  

Your PAC is excited to facilitate our first PAC Information Session which will include our many school 

resource departments sharing the help/support they can provide. 

WHEN: Sept 19 2023 7PM 

WHERE: School Library 

ALSO if you haven't done so, please sign this important petition! 

Petition Lord Tweedsmuir Secondary School - Traffic Signal Needed ! (ipetitions.com)13 

 

Introducing your 2023/24 LTSS PAC Executive 

  

President:             Laura  Beardall  

Next   President: Girish  Gandhi  

Next   President:  Corbin  Chivers  

 
9https://www.instagram.com/lt_career_news/?hl=en 
10https://twitter.com/CareersLt 
11https://www.tiktok.com/@ltcareers? 
12https://www.facebook.com/pages/category/Education/LT-Career-News-2119698768092369/ 
13https://www.ipetitions.com/petition/lord-tweedsmuir-secondary-school-traffic-signal 

https://www.instagram.com/lt_career_news/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/CareersLt
https://www.tiktok.com/@ltcareers?
https://www.facebook.com/pages/category/Education/LT-Career-News-2119698768092369/
https://www.ipetitions.com/petition/lord-tweedsmuir-secondary-school-traffic-signal


Treasurer:             Ruman  Sandhu  

Next   Treasurer:  Curtis Madaski 

Secretary:              Sheri Browning  

Media:                    Kai Grenier  

DPAC:                      Open  

Bonus                      Rattandeep  Singh 

GLX   fundraising   Joanne  Howe  

GLX   fundraising   Open  

To contact members of the PAC please email: tweedypac@gmail.com14  

Instagram: @tweedypac15 

Automotive Shop Request 

We are looking for newer vehicles for the students to work on. 

If anyone knows of a vehicle that is worn out, or not being used due to mechanical issues or excessive 

fuel consumption (gas guzzler). The auto shop would greatly appreciate any vehicle donations.  

We can arrange for a free tow to the school.  

Please contact Geoff Roscoe if you have a donation roscoe_g@surreyschools.ca16  

 

Attendance 

It is very helpful for us to be informed in advance, if students are going to be absent.  We want to 

encourage parents to phone the school at any time to report a student absence.  If you wish to phone 

outside of office hours, you may leave a message in the student absence voice mail box.  Parents will 

receive an automated message at the end of each day if there are unexcused absences. 

If your child is away from school due to illness please reach out to their teachers to ask for work to do 

from home and/or to inform them if they are able to do assigned work. 

 
14mailto:tweedypac@gmail.com 
15https://www.instagram.com/tweedypac/ 
16mailto:roscoe_g@surreyschools.ca 

mailto:tweedypac@gmail.com
https://www.instagram.com/tweedypac/
mailto:roscoe_g@surreyschools.ca


Hospital Homebound  

Do you have a child away from school due to illness for an extended period of time?  If the student will 

be away for more than two weeks, please contact the school counselling office. 

School Store 

Lord Tweedsmuir School Store17 

 

 
17https://lord-tweedsmuir-secondary-school.square.site/shop/lts-school-
store/41?page=1&limit=60&sort_by=category_order&sort_order=asc 

https://lord-tweedsmuir-secondary-school.square.site/shop/lts-school-store/41?page=1&limit=60&sort_by=category_order&sort_order=asc
https://lord-tweedsmuir-secondary-school.square.site/shop/lts-school-store/41?page=1&limit=60&sort_by=category_order&sort_order=asc


School District Calendar 2023-2024 

 

Connect With Us 

Website: Lord Tweedsmuir Secondary18 

School App:  Panther Time19 

Instagram: Lord Tweedsmuir Instagram20 

Twitter Athletics: @ltss sports21 

Twitter Careers: @careerslt22 

Twitter School: @lordtweedsmuir23 

Email: lordtweedsmuir@surreyschools.ca24 

 
18https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/29006/our-school 
19https://panthertime.appazur.com/#/ 
20https://www.instagram.com/explore/locations/255187538/canada/surrey-british-columbia/lord-tweedsmuir-
secondary-school/ 
21https://twitter.com/ltsssports 
22https://twitter.com/careerslt 
23https://twitter.com/lordtweedsmuir 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/29006/our-school
https://panthertime.appazur.com/#/
https://www.instagram.com/explore/locations/255187538/canada/surrey-british-columbia/lord-tweedsmuir-secondary-school/
https://www.instagram.com/explore/locations/255187538/canada/surrey-british-columbia/lord-tweedsmuir-secondary-school/
https://twitter.com/ltsssports
https://twitter.com/careerslt
https://twitter.com/lordtweedsmuir


Phone: 604-574-7407 

Address:  6151 - 180th St. Surrey, BC V3S 4L5 

 

 

 
24mailto:lordtweedsmuir@surreyschools.ca 

mailto:lordtweedsmuir@surreyschools.ca
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